
 

Newsletter – 12th July 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Fond Farewells 

We wish all our nursery leavers the very best when they join their 

primary schools. They have made an excellent start to their education, and 

we have enjoyed watching them grow in confidence, make friends and 

develop a love of books. Many parents have commented that being at a 

nursery school has given their child the best possible preparation for a 

Reception classroom, whilst also being a fun, happy and caring 

environment.  

 
  

Leavers’ Ceremony 

Uniform is non compulsory. 

Children and their parents are invited to come from 3:45pm onwards and light 

refreshments will be served. Please can I gently remind you that the supervision 

of your children will be your responsibility.  

At 4:15 pm we will have a little ceremony to present the children with their files. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 “This Is Me” Photos for Sale 

Staff have taken individual photos of the children who are leaving, playing in their 

favourite area of nursery. These will be displayed in the porch next week. 

We are selling them from Monday for 50p each.   

 

Bubbles for sale 

Next week we will be selling bubbles in the porch. 30p each or 2 

for 50p.  

 
  

Petite Street Free Passes 

You will find a Free Entry Pass in your child’s book bag. It may come in handy if 

we have a wet spell in the summer! 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

   July 

Monday 15th July 4pm 

Leavers Celebration  

Reserve date 17th July 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term.  

 

Children can wear fancy 

dress 

 
  

Monday 22nd July 

Summer break begins 

We hope you have a safe, 

healthy and happy summer. 

 

 

            
 

Tuesday 3rd September  

Nursery reopens. We look 

forward to seeing our N1 

children; they will now be 

our N2 children.  

 

             
 Wednesday 4th September 

  New starters’ first visit.  
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